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I am a community planner who has worked with local governments and community based
organizations for the past 20 years. I appreciate DOZA's reference to neighborhood character and
support for compatibility among proposed and existing buildings. I am very concerned that the jump
to 65 feet before requiring design review will lead to incompatible buildings that could threaten the
character of neighborhood business districts. Thank you.
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